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There were three incidents reported in May: 

              Saturday, May 3, on West Fork Rd., three incidents of theft (firewood, 
freezer meats, and cash) and one incident of break-in and trashing of a rental 
were reported. 

Also Saturday, May 3, at night, in the middle Deadwood Creek Rd. area, one 
incident of drive-by shooting was reported.   A neighbor found twenty gauge 
casings the next morning. 

DNW resumes monthly, second Thursday, member meetings at the 
Community Center at 6:30 p.m.  June 12 is our next meeting. 

 

To report incidents call, Jesse @ 964-3049, or Maryanne @ 964-3099. 
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